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President’s Letter, February 2017 
 
 

Dear Stitchers: 
 

It’s hard to think that one half of our Chapter’s year is almost over. As we 
recount what has occurred since we started the New Year, we realize that a 
lot has happened. For the September meeting, members created their own 
magnet board. The meeting included lots of sparkles and creativity. The 
Chapter had its first over-night stitch in early October.  The Chapter met in 
New Haven, Missouri for 2 days and nights of un-interrupted stitching- yes 
heaven. October saw a Junior Girl Scout troop join the members for pizza and 
basic needlepoint instruction. Eleven Scouts and Mothers were present with 
five members of the Chapter working with the next generation of stitchers. 
What a fun night. The Chapter also started work on the Stitchers Parking Lot. 
Each participant received a needle as reward for taking on the project. Other 
awards will be given as the project continues. Check the project out- it’s a 
great tool and a fun stitching project. The fall retreat was held at the 
Needlepoint Clubhouse.  Yet, another fun day. 

 
So, with one half of the year gone, what’s left? Lots. A nominating committee 
is in place to nominate new officers that have served their two years: 
President, Secretary, Membership, Newsletter, and Fundraising. We also have 
two non-voting positions to be filled: Philanthropy and Social. 

 

Wonderful programs, the Spring Retreat at The Sign of The Arrow, and The 
Spring Luncheon finish out the year. 
 

The Tony Gerdes class in the spring has been cancelled by the board. The 
decision was made after scrutiny of our budget. Further consideration will 
continue. 

 
It’s not too late to sign up for the UFO. Please sign up at a monthly meeting. 
Half of the year may be over, but more, much more is to follow. 

 
Kathy Scioneaux Charlene Wall 
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CHAPTER MEETINGS 
 

Monthly meetings are held on 
the third Thursday of each 

month from September 

through May in the South 
Fellowship Hall at the Ladue 

Chapel. 

 

Morning monthly meetings 

begin at 9:30 am. 

 

Evening monthly meetings 
begin at 6:30 pm. 

 

Summer meetings are informal 
stitch-ins and are held on a 

Saturday each month from 
June through August. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

February 4, 5 & 6 
Fundraiser All Day Pieology 

Thursday, February 16 
Morning and Evening Meetings 

- Philanthropy: Personal Care 
 

March 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Fundraiser All Day Pieology 

 
Sunday, April 2 

Stitching Retreat 

Sign of the Arrow 
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Membership Dues Information 

The following members will owe LOCAL DUES of $22 

 
*Vicki Buckrop *Erbie Cooley *Jane Cornue * Jean Dennis 

*Anne Carole Goldberg *Felicite Pollnow *Michelle Roberts **Eileen Chalk 

**Maureen Clever **Nancy Hanon **Debbie Jacobson **Barb Smith 

**Charlene Wall    
* January Dues 
** February Dues 

 

Please mail your checks to me - 9552 Clayton Rd. St. Louis, MO 63124 - by May 15.  Since we do not send out bills 
for Chapter Dues much effort is put into reminding members of when their dues are needed: this newsletter, an 

email, snail mail and a phone call if needed.  After that point a member may be dropped from the roll.  Checks 

should be made payable to Gateway Chapter - ANG. If you give your check to another board member please let me 
know.  It saves a lot of confusion.  Also, please make sure your National ANG membership is current.  You cannot be 

a member of the local chapter if you do not belong to the National ANG organization. Except for your initial 
membership payment, National ANG dues are paid directly to National Headquarters. You should receive a notice 

from them shortly before that payment is due. 

If you need assistance with any membership matters please feel free to contact me at cell (314) 560-6188 or email 

mni2isl@gmail.com. 
 

Leigh Hullverson - Membership 

 
 

 

Thank You Mary Lanwerth 

 
A long time stitcher and Gateway Chapter member, Mary Lanwerth, has decided it is time 

to retire her needlepoint needle. I never met Mary, but have received glowing reports of her 

being a great stitcher. For the last two monthly meetings, her stash was brought to Ladue 

Chapel. Members have had the opportunity to search for yet another perfect canvas, 

stretcher bars, books, or threads to add to their stashes. If members found a treasure from 

Mary’s stash they could not do without, a donation was made. The donations went directly 

to the Gateway Chapter, ANG‘s general fund. Over the two month period $157.00 was 

raised. 

 

Thank you Judy Lewis, Judy Harper for storing, and arranging this fund raiser. 

Also, thank you Mary for your generous donation. 

Charlene 
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Did you hear? 
 

We are happy to share the news that Mickey’s Mom (Norma Baranosky) is coming 
home on Saturday, after 7 weeks in hospital and rehab. She is looking forward to 
playing bridge again soon and getting back to her needlepoint and watercolor 
painting. 

 

Jan Davenport his healing nicely from some minor surgery 
 

We are sorry to announce that Lisa Weiss’s father-in-law passed away this week. 

 

Please email 

Judy Lewis at 

57jlew@gmail.com with information about our members 
 

Examples: 

Speedy recovery 

or 

New grandbaby 
 

 

 

 
 

Fundraising Updates 

Thanks to all members who have supported our fundraising efforts this year. Pieology 

restaurant days, sales of fabric project bags and monogram items, retreat massages 

and gift wrapping have netted over $650!!! 

 

Please note that Pieology has agreed to support us during 2 multiple day fundraising 

events. So for Jill Rigoli on February 4-6 and Connie Camp on March 3-6, please 

consider having lunch and/or dinner at Pieology. Twenty percent of your purchase 

will benefit our chapter. 

http://www.gatewayang.org/
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– 

 

February 4 – 6, 2017 – 10:30 AM – 10:30 PM 
March 3-6, 2017 – 10:30 AM – 10:30 PM 

 

Members, please plan to have lunch and/or dinner at Pieology, conveniently located near the Needlepoint 

Clubhouse, a portion of sales will be donated to our chapter. This page must be presented for St. Louis 

Gateway ANG to get the sales credit. This evening is not limited to members of ANG...so plan to 

forward the flyer to friends and family to help support our organization. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 4 – 6, 2017 – 10:30 AM – 10:30 PM 

March 3 – 6, 2017 – 10:30 AM – 10:30 PM 
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Show and Tell 
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Contact information 
 
Please make the following corrections 
to your rosters: 

Kathryn Nagy cell phone 
314-447-8499 

Donna Beaman's home line has been 
turned off; please use her cell phone 
number which is correct in the roster. 

Thank you! 

Fundraising 
 

 

 

 

 
Thanks to all members who have 
supported our fundraising efforts this 
year. Pieology restaurant days, sales of 
fabric project bags and monogram 
items, retreat massages and gift 
wrapping have netted over $650!!! 
Please note that Pieology has agreed to 
support us during 2 multiple day 
fundraising events. So for Jill Rigoli on 
February 4-6 and Connie Camp on 
March 3-6, please consider having 
lunch and/or dinner at Pieology. Twenty 
percent of your purchase will benefit 
our chapter. 

2nd Annual Stitch-Away 

Second Annual Over-Night Stitch-

Away is being scheduled! The Board 

voted that this was a great time and 

that they wanted to continue the 

tradition.  If you would like to help 

plan for this fun activity, please 

contact Charlene at 636-256-0379. 
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Spring Retreat 
At 

The Sign of the Arrow 
 

Sunday, April 2, 2017 
 

Cost for the retreat is $15.00. 

Checks Payable to Gateway ANG 

Mail to: 
Charlene Wall 
6529 Scanlan Avenue 

St. Louis, MO 63139 
 

There are 23 spots still available! 
The Sign of The Arrow always throws a great 
party and the stitchers are lots of fun. 
 

http://www.gatewayang.org/
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Philanthropy 

 
Womenôs Shelters 

 
Please help us collect for local 

Women’s Shelters. There is a great 

need for personal care items. Many of 

these items can’t be purchased with 

food stamps. 

 

If you are staying at a hotel and they 

provide soap and shampoos please 

remember we are collecting. 

 

Even if you get free make-up 

samples those are welcome also. 

http://www.gatewayang.org/
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Programming 

February/March 

 
Being Program Chair has its up and downs. While at our 

September meeting everyone was very excited about 

doing The Bargello project for February/ March however 

when it came time to get organized for it, there was little 

reception. I understand everyone loved the pattern 

however we all have items in our stash we would like to 

work on and think this would have taken too much time. 

So… I came up with a new project that will be as much 

fun but doesn’t seem to be as time consuming. Also, in the 

end it becomes a great tray item which you can finish 

yourself. It also could be a unique gift for someone or a 

family. 

 

If you are interested, please let me know. The stitch guide 

will only be $12. I can email it to you so you have all the 

instructions prior to the meeting; however you will need to 

pay for it.  Please make check payable to Gateway ANG. 

 

I hope you all enjoy this new project.   

 

 
Save the Date 

Saturday, June 3, 2017 

Spring Luncheon 
 

Barb Smith has graciously offered her home to The Gateway Chapter 

of ANG for the annual Spring Luncheon. Her home and garden are 

always a treat to visit. She has a room dedicated just to 

needlepoint!  

More details to follow. 

http://www.gatewayang.org/
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Sign of the Arrow News 

We just returned from the San Jose TNNA market and have lots of new canvases and fun things that we are 

adding to our inventory. 

 

First of all, we picked up some great new fibers. Silk Road Fibers is a hand-dyed and hand-painted 

100% straw silk fiber which can be used on 18 or 13 count.      It can be plied, stitched basketweave 

or use your favorite decorative stitch to make it lay very flat   and smooth. Stardust is by 

Brown Paper Packages and is the traditional silk and wool product with a sparkly blending   

filament already added. The paler colors are beautiful and will make great backgrounds. Santa’s 

beard or cuffs and animals can easily be stitched with the new  Soie Chenille in white and grays.    

A silky fur effect can be made by couching this thread into any pattern on the canvas. 

 

The new Micro Mini Clips work well to hold your threads out of the way when stitching with multiple 

colored threads at one time. The larger clips help to hold your canvas when rolled for storing or stitching. 

 

Voila’s Straw Market Bags and canvases will be delivered soon and will look great for summer. Lots of 

colors, just add your own threads and   beads! 

 

Trunk Shows 

Feb -   Mindy 

March- Charlie Harper 

Hope to see all of you soon, 
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Join us at The  Clubhouse  
A Happy Place to  Stitch 

Any Day ï All Day  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy New Year Everyone 
Trunk Shows 

 
Always 20% off including any special orders from that designer while the trunk show is in the store, so if 

youôre away, give us a call, we ship daily. 

February ï CBK & Kate Dickerson 
March ï Kirk & Bradley & Mindy  

April ï Pippin Studios 

Classes 
We are excited to say all of our classes through June are sold out! 

We are working to schedule more for later in the year. 
Check us out on Social Media 

Sign up for our emails at Welcome@theneedlepointclubhouse.com 
Keep updated on Facebook. 

Check Instagram for frequent posts ï Needlepoint_ch_stl 

Donôt forget to use your Clubhouse punch card when you make a full price purchase of $50.00 or more. 
It includes all full price merchandise, services and special orders. 

Your punches will add up quickly. 

Hope to see you soon. 
 

http://www.gatewayang.org/
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GATEWAY CHAPTER OFFICERS–BOARD  

Co-President Co-President   
Charlene Wall 
(636) 256-0379 
president@gatewayang.org 

Kathy Scioneaux 
(314) 504-8784 
prseident@gatewayang.org 

  

1st Vice President-Programs 2nd Vice President-Membership Secretary Treasurer 
Judy Lewis 
(314)-402-3197 
programs@gatewayang.org 

Leigh Hullverson 
(314) 560-6188 
membership@gatewayang.org 

Nancy Kinker 
(636) 227-5709 
secretary@gatewayang.org 

Donna Hinden 
(314) 567-724 
treasurer@gatewayang.org 

Newsletter Fundraising-Co-Chair Fundraising –Co-Chair Public Relations 

Judy Lewis 
(314)402-3197 
newsletter@gatewayang.org 

Kathryn Nagy 
(314) 477-
8499 
ways_means@gatewayang.org 

Stephanie Hornsby 
(314) 422-1248 
ways_means@gatewayang.org 

Donna Beaman 
(314) 346-8923 
public-relations@gatewayang.org 

 

 
GATEWAY CHAPTER OFFICERS–COMMITTEE  

Workshops Webmaster Sunshine Philanthropy 
Jan Poneta Janice Marsh Ellen Ippolito Judy Lewis 
(314)313-0094 (636) 394-1134 (636)561-0132 (314)402-3197 
workshops@gatewayang.org webmaster@gatewayang.org sunshine @gatewayang.org philanthropy@gatewayang.org 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Needlenotes is published six (6) times a year–September, November, January, March, May, and July. The deadline for copy submission is the third 
Wednesday of the preceding month of the publication. Submit copy to Judy Lewis, Newsletter. (See phone number and email address above.) 

ADVERTISING RATES 
Advertising rates apply to one year of Needlenotes publication of six (6) issues. Rates are $30 for business card, $60 for ¼ page, and $80 for a ½ page. 
Submit camera-ready art to the same email address as the newsletter copy listed above. 

©2017 Gateway Chapter American Needlepoint Guild. ANG chapters may reproduce for guild use only, others require written permission. 
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